To: Sirine Shebaya
3600 Clipper Mill Rd, Suite 350

Baltimore, Md. 21211
Dear Sirine Shebaya

The Kent County Detention Center will not be holding Immigrate inmates on ICE Detainers unless it is
required or imposed by the Courts. When the release dates of the ICE Inmates comes up the inmate will
be released unless ICE is here to pick them up before they are released.
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Warden Herbert Dennis



